
From:  

Sent: 27 June 2014 01:38 

To: Ampoma, Nanayaa 

Subject: basement application ref 2014/3625/P 8 Lindfield Gardens 

 

 

Dear Nanayaa Ampoma 

 

My parents own Flat 3, 8 Lindfield Gardens and after reading the plans for basement flat, are 

concerned about potential structural damage of property as well as noise, pollution generate from 

building activities.  We Live in conservation area and what is planned for the extension will 

permanently damage the facade of property.  The reason we purchased the property in 1998/1999 

was the character of building and the fact that it was located in lovely Hampstead in a conservation 

area.  This is about to be tested with the planning application. 

 

We as owners of the flat strongly oppose the planning application and hope that the council will take 

this into consideration by rejecting the application. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mehrzad Radafshar 

Iraj Kamyab 

Roshanak Ramyab 

 

 

Morad Kamyab 

 


